ASMC HAMPTON ROADS CHAPTER

SCHOLARSHIP

The American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC), Hampton Roads Chapter,
offers scholarships to students who have shown an interest and potential to succeed
in financial management. This year the chapter will award 3 scholarships: first place:

$2500, second place: $1500, and third place: $750.

To qualify, you must:
 Attend a Hampton Roads high school and be a member of the 2024 graduating class.
* Plan to pursue a degree in a financial /resource management-related field (e.g., business
administration, economics, public administration, accounting, finance).
o Apply to a college/university, and on acceptance, provide verification to ASMC prior to June 1,
2024.
o Submit Part | of the scholarship application via Google form to include an essay of 250 words or
less addressing career/academic goals and financial need. The essay must answer the following:
o What do you want to accomplish?
o What circumstances prompt the need for financial support?
e Provide an official transcript and two letters of recommendation: one from the high school
principal, academic dean, or counselor and one from a current or past high school teacher
emailed to ASMCHamptonRoadsOlegmail.com.

Incomplete applications or submissions that do not meet the above criteria will not processed
or considered for evaluation.
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https://forms.gle/6WndfoDkfd964QMa6
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